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6 September 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers 

INVITATION TO FREMAN COLLEGE’S OPEN EVENING 

Wednesday 25th September, 6:00pm – 8:30 pm 

I am writing to invite you and your son or daughter to join us at our Open Evening later this 

month.  While this will be of greatest interest to the parents of Year 8 students, students of 

all ages and their parents are very welcome.   

Please do also feel free to forward this email to families who you know are considering 

sending their children to our local middle schools and to Freman. 

You are welcome to arrive from 6.00pm and tours will start at 6pm and run throughout the 

evening until 8.00pm, when I will be speaking in the Hall.  We recommend arriving by 

7:15pm if you would like a tour. Students and teachers will be available to tell you all about 

the college and to answer any questions you might have. 

I do hope you will be able to come along and I look forward to meeting you.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Lisa Jones 

Headteacher 

PS  Unfortunately, the college has very few parking spaces.  Our Open Evenings draw large 

numbers of visitors, so please walk if you are within walking distance of the college.  If you 

are planning to drive, please park in the car park behind Sainsbury’s supermarket, the car 

park by the Scout Hut, along the left-hand side of the road as you approach the college, in 

Edwinstree Middle School’s carpark or on Ermine Street.  
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